
September 14, 1992

To Whom It May Concern:

I recently had a fire at 85 Main St. Sidney, New York,
a building that I own and operate my business from.

The building had extensive fire, smoke and water damage.
John P. Militello, an adjuster for Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro, LTD.
came to my rescue. He took the burden off my mind,
dealt with the insurance company, plus gave me support
at a very stressful time in my life. John and his company
did a wonderful job for me.

I would definitely recommend them 100%.

Yours truly,

Jim Insinga


